
 

 

 

Greetings from the Minister of Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship 

 

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to all those attending the 2018 
Scarborough Community Multicultural Festival. 

As Canadians, we recognize that our diverse communities play an important role in 
shaping our country’s future, and represent open avenues of friendship and cooperation 
both within Canada and with other parts of the world. 

This festival, through its many activities, exhibitions and performances, provides an 
excellent opportunity for all people to come together and celebrate the traditions of 
different cultural groups represented in the City of Scarborough, while highlighting the 
diversity of Canada. 

As Minister of Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship, I wish to thank Kinron Community 
Event Planning Services for organizing this festival.  I would also like to thank the 
coordinators, performers, vendors, and volunteers for their hard work and dedication to 
their community. 

My very best wishes for a successful event! 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

The Honourable Ahmed Hussen, P.C., M.P. 

Minister of Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship 

 


